Metal Clay Magic Making Silver Jewelry The Easy Way
Getting the books Metal Clay Magic Making Silver Jewelry The Easy Way now is not type of inspiring means. You could not and no-one else going once books heap or
library or borrowing from your associates to right of entry them. This is an extremely easy means to specifically get lead by on-line. This online notice Metal Clay
Magic Making Silver Jewelry The Easy Way can be one of the options to accompany you following having extra time.
It will not waste your time. acknowledge me, the e-book will unconditionally tone you additional issue to read. Just invest little become old to admission this online notice Metal Clay Magic Making Silver Jewelry The Easy Way as competently as evaluation them wherever you are now.

Condiment Spoon.
The Art of Metal Clay Sherri Haab 2010 Developed in Japan in the 1990s, metal clay
consists of microscopic particles of silver or gold suspended in a pliable organic
binder that can be worked with the hands and simple household tools. This book
offers a comprehensive introduction to the medium designed specifically for
crafters and jewelrymakers.
Jewelry Making & Beading For Dummies Heather Dismore 2011-03-04 Features step-bystep projects and full-color examples Create unique jewelry to wear with
everything from jeans to a ball gown! Want to make your own jewelry? This easy-tofollow guide gives you lots of hands-on instruction in making simple, fabulous
jewelry and working with beads. From wire wrapping and knotting to weaving and
polishing, you'll get all the skills you need to make necklaces, bracelets,
earrings, pins, key chains, wine charms and items for the home. Discover how to *
Create funky and elegant designs * Work with leather, silver, and stones * String,
knot, and weave beads * Avoid common mistakes * Host a trendy jewelry party
Art Clay Silver & Gold Inc. Art Clay World Usa 2003-11-25 Since its introduction
to the arts and crafts world a few years ago, precious metal clay (PMC) has become
one of the most popular and intriguing materials to work with. This popularity has
evolved because crafters are able to shape PMC into beautiful jewelry without
using a torch. Now, artists, crafters, and jewelers have an all-in-one resource
for working with this popular medium. Readers will learn everything they need to
know about working with PMC, including drying, firing, glazing, and more. Author
Jackie Truty shares new tips and techniques that will ensure success. Color photos
and step-by-step illustrations guide students of all skill levels to complete the
ten-featured projects. ? All-in-one resource for precious metal clay ? Nearly 200
color photos ? Features ten projects for rings, pendants, and more
Metal Clay Jewelry Louise Duhamel 2006-07-25 Explore the endless possibilities of
metal clay Sculpt it, cut it, shape it, roll it. Just about anything is possible
when you're creating with the amazing medium of metal clay. Whether you're new to
its wonders or are looking for new ideas and techniques, Metal Clay Jewelry has it
all. Metal clay artist and instructor Louise Duhamel starts with the basics of the
medium explaining the different forms of clay and teaching the basic techniques.
Then the fun really begins! In twenty projects created by Louise and other
talented clay artists, you'll learn more fabulous techniques including origami
folding with paper clay, sculpting with paste clay, enameling, creating hollow
forms and so much more. With step-by-step photography throughout, you won't miss a
beat as you explore this amazing medium. In addition, with variation projects and
a gallery of stellar art by world-renown artists, you get all the inspiration
you'll need to start designing your own metal clay pieces. Discover all the
possibilities of metal clay today!
Designing from the Stone Lisa Barth 2011-06-21 Designing From the Stone defines
the technique of bezel setting with metal clay and teaches how to "listen to the
stone" before you design the setting. Design principles are applied and
illustrated to help you learn to think like a designer and respond to what is
inherently offered in the stone. The goal is to create harmony and unity between
the stone and the metal setting.
Patterns in Polymer Julie Picarello 2013-03-20 With her unmatched eye for color,
color mixing and layering, well-known artist and fan favorite Julie Picarello
helps beginners and advanced polymer artisans design, texture and finish gorgeous
art beads using relatively simple techniques. In-depth introduction sections cover
basics, color inspiration and recipes, and needed tools and materials. The book
includes 7 mini projects and 10 finished jewelry projects, while callouts at the
beginning of each project let the readers know exactly what specialized techniques
will be learned. It’s the color that makes polymer clay truly exciting, and this
book uses color like you’ve never seen it before.
The New Jewelry Carles Codina 2005 Featuring such contemporary alternative
materials as wood, paper, polymer clay and glass, describes jewelry making
techniques demonstrated in a single, finished project.
Clean My Space Melissa Maker 2017-03-07 The wildly popular YouTube star behind
Clean My Space presents the breakthrough solution to cleaning better with less
effort Melissa Maker is beloved by fans all over the world for her completely reengineered approach to cleaning. As the dynamic new authority on home and living,
Melissa knows that to invest any of our precious time in cleaning, we need to see
big, long-lasting results. So, she developed her method to help us get the most
out of our effort and keep our homes fresh and welcoming every day. In her longawaited debut book, she shares her revolutionary 3-step solution: • Identify the
most important areas (MIAs) in your home that need attention • Select the proper
products, tools, and techniques (PTT) for the job • Implement these new cleaning
routines so that they stick Clean My Space takes the chore out of cleaning with
Melissa’s incredible tips and cleaning hacks (the power of pretreating!) her
lightning fast 5-10 minute “express clean” routines for every room when time is
tightest, and her techniques for cleaning even the most daunting places and
spaces. And a big bonus: Melissa gives guidance on the best non-toxic, ecoconscious cleaning products and offers natural cleaning solution recipes you can
make at home using essential oils to soothe and refresh. With Melissa’s simple
groundbreaking method you can truly live in a cleaner, more cheerful, and calming
home all the time.
Metal Magic: Etch, Pierce, Enamel, and Set Striking Jewelry Kim St. Jean
2012-11-19 Step inside Kim St. Jean’s workshop as she teaches advanced beginner to
intermediate jewelry makers how to create 30 mixed-metal and mixed-media projects
that celebrate the process as well as the finished product. Readers will learn to
build color with enameling, add detail with etching, create unique settings for
unusual components, and more. St. Jean’s organic, earthy designs belie an amazing
attention to detail and professional craftsmanship that inspires her many fans.
Soldering for Jewellers Rebecca Skeels 2017-04-03 Soldering is one of the most
commonly used processes in jewellery, but its potential is often overlooked. This
practical book explains the basics of the method but goes on to suggest ways in
which soldering can be used to explore ideas and produce unique pieces. Topics
covered include further applications such as silver soldering; sweat soldering;
soldering small items, attaching fixings and findings, stick feeding and advanced
techniques. Written both for beginners and for those wishing to extend their
knowledge, Soldering for Jewellers will inspire a more creative use of this key
process. This new and invaluable reference work is aimed at all jewellers and
metalsmiths, and is superbly illustrated with 253 colour photographs.
Sculptural Metal Clay Jewelry Kate Mckinnon 2013-03-25 Beginning with an overview
of the properties of metal clay, including safety information and metalsmithing
terms, this thorough resource offers detailed procedures for creating a variety of

Magical Metal Clay Jewelry Sue Heaser 2008-10-09 Today's revolution in jewelry
making is quite simple, literally. With few tools and basic silversmithing skills
readers can quickly and easily create intricate pieces of solid silver jewelry
using the easy-to-follow instructions in Magical Metal Clay Jewelry. More than 250
step-by-step color photos demonstrate techniques needed to mold, fold, shape, cut,
braid, and carve metal clay to create more than 25 original pieces of beautiful
jewelry. With this book there's no need for hammering, sawing, or even a kiln,
making it accessible to anyone.
Metal Clay Magic Sara Dutton 2009-09 Silver metal clay is a fun and easy-to-use
medium that can be shaped and manipulated like clay but fires to become 99.9%
metal. This book shows the reader how to create beautiful pieces of jewellery
without the need for an anvil or years of training.
Silver Clay Workshop Melanie Blaikie 2018 Projects show the versatility of silver
clay. Shape, roll, cut, mould and indent your way through them, learning the
techniques as you go.
Stuff Matters Mark Miodownik 2014 A world-leading materials scientist presents an
engrossing collection of stories that explain the science and history of
materials, from the plastic in our appliances to the elastic in our underpants,
revealing the miracles of engineering that seep into our everyday lives. 25,000
first printing.
Joyce in the Belly of the Big Truck; Workbook Joyce A. Cascio 2005-05
Metal Jewelry in Bloom Melissa Cable 2013-02-18 Take a walk through the metal
garden, and admire the delicate blooms and intricate details. Dogwood blossoms,
orchids, daisies, wisteria, daffodils, sunflowers, and many more beautiful flowers
are all crafted from metal and finished with embellishments, including gemstones,
leather, crystals, and more. Readers will learn how to cut, pierce, and texture
metal as well as make cold connections including wrapping and riveting. Any level
metalworker will love the end results of flowers that are as light as the flowers
they represent!
Making Metal Clay Jewellery Julia Rai 2017-01-11 Silver metal clay is an
accessible, easy to use material that allows unique, hallmark-quality jewellery to
be made at home with simple tools. This practical book introduces the various
forms of silver metal clay and their relative merits. Packed with images,
seventeen step-by-step projects and with full instruction and advice, Making Metal
Clay Jewellery is an invaluable resource for all jewellers who want to learn and
develop their skills with this versatile material. Includes: an introduction to
the simple tools needed to work with metal clay, avoiding expensive equipment;
full instruction to every stage of the process, with seventeen step-by-step
tutorials; techniques including making beads, rings, earrings and pendants,
setting stones, and working with glass and metal clay; covers various types of
embellishment, as well as using textures, stencils and cutters to create
jewellery. Each chapter features a troubleshooting section advising on how to
avoid mistakes or rectify problems. A practical book on creating unique jewellery
at home with this versatile and exciting medium, this will be an invaluable
resource for all jewellers who want to learn and develop their skills. Superbly
illustrated with 175 colour photographs.
Introduction to Precious Metal Clay Mary Ann Devos 2002 Precious Metal Clay
(referred to as 'PMC') is one of the most remarkable developments in silver and
gold metal working since lost wax casting was developed thousands of years ago.
This product is manufactured by Mitsubishi Materials Corporation and is available
in fine silver (0.999%) and 24K gold. It is composed of microscopic metal
particles, a non-toxic organic binder and water. It looks, feels and is shaped
just like potter's clay but after firing all that is left is solid precious metal.
Enameling on Metal Clay Pam East 2012-08-29 This book will appeal to artisans of
all levels. A thorough introductory section helps readers prepare their workspace
with information on tools, materials, and basic techniques for metal clay and
enameling. Jewelry projects include earrings, pendants, pins, beads, and a ring.
Easy-to-follow instructions are illustrated with clear, detailed photographs.
Polymer Clay Showcasing 20 methods of working in polymer clay, this book features
step-by-step instructions for making jewelry, candlesticks, vases, decorative
boxes, wind chimes, and more. 200 color images.
Metal Clay Beyond the Basics Carol A. Babineau 2008 Combine amazing metal clay
with ceramics, enamel, wire, gemstones, and more * Create earrings, bracelets,
pendants, pins, clasps, and more * Combine materials for unique textures, shapes,
and finishes * Push the creative envelope! "Metal Clay: Beyond the Basics" is the
perfect book for crafters with some metal clay experience who want to take their
skills to the next level. With information on basic tools and supplies, plus
beginning, intermediate, and advanced techniques for using metal clay and
combining it with other materials, this book shows crafters exactly how to create
unusual, distinctive jewelry. Detailed step-by-steps for 25 unique projects reveal
techniques for incorporating sterling silver, ceramics, and enamel into metal-clay
projects and how to use armatures, molds, wire, and cold connections. Go way
beyond the basics with "Metal Clay: Beyond the Basics."
Contemporary Bead & Wire Jewelry Nathalie Mornu 2006 20 of the best contemporary
designers have created 43 projects using wire and the diversity of beads
available, and the results are truly inspiring. From funky to eclectic, their
designs reflect a range of inventive techniques and can be worked with simple hand
tools (no soldering required). An introductory chapter presents the necessary
supplies and material, along with the basic techniques.
Metal Clay Magic Nana V. Mizushima 2005 Roll it, sculpt it, mold it, stamp it...
then bake it in the oven and watch as clay turns into metal. Metal clay really is
magical, and Metal Clay Magic shows you how to use that magic to make twenty
beautiful jewelry projects. Step-by-step workshop-tested directions and photos
make it easy, even for novices, to create an elegant swirl pendant or a delicate
silver leaf--and the pieces can be fired at home, ready for an evening out. Get
ready to work some magic!
Creative Metal Clay Jewelry CeCe Wire 2007 Imagine a material that looks and feels
like clay and yet, when fired, becomes pure, solid gold and silver! That's metal
clay, and here are the fabulous techniques and instructions, lavish photos and
projects that will open up endless creative possibilities to every crafter. With
this versatile product, metalwork becomes easier and faster, and it's simple to
create meaningful gifts or add techniques to the forms you've already mastered.
Combine the clay with lampworked and fused dichroic glass, enamel, and beads. Make
exquisite jewelry, sculpture, carvings, and more. Try a great new liquid gold for
coating silver objects. Among the glittering, gorgeous projects: an African Mask
Pin, Groovy Flower Earrings and Ring, Puzzle Piece Bracelet, and a Twig and Leaf
metal-clay-magic-making-silver-jewelry-the-easy-way
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patience in a square, lunar phase ring, garnet and silver necklace, kum boo fan
brooch.
What Once Was Mine Liz Braswell 2021-09-07 The 12th installment in the New York
Times best-selling series asks: What if Rapunzel's mother drank a potion from the
wrong flower? Desperate to save the life of their queen and her unborn child, the
good citizens of the kingdom comb the land for the all-healing Sundrop flower to
cure her . . . but someone mistakenly picks the blossom of the Moondrop instead.
This shimmering flower heals the queen and she delivers a healthy baby girl?with
hair as silver and gray as the moon. But with her mysterious hair comes dangerous
magical powers: the power to hurt, not heal. For the safety of the kingdom,
Rapunzel is locked away in a tower and put under the care of the powerful
goodwife, Mother Gothel. For eighteen years Rapunzel stays imprisoned in her
tower, knowing she must protect everyone from her magical hair. When she finally
decides to leave the only home she's ever known—to see the floating lights that
appear on her birthday—she gets caught up in an unexpected adventure with two
thieves: a would-be outlaw named Gina, and Flynn Rider, a rogue on the run. Before
she can reach her happy ending, Rapunzel learns that there is far more to her
story, and her magical hair, and her future than she ever knew. For more twisted
adventures, try the other books in the A TWISTED TALE series: A Whole New World by
Liz Braswell Once Upon a Dream by Liz Braswell As Old As Time by Liz Braswell
Reflection by Elizabeth Lim Part of Your World by Liz Braswell Mirror, Mirror by
Jen Calonita Conceal, Don't Feel by Jen Calonita Straight On Till Morning by Liz
Braswell So This is Love by Elizabeth Lim Unbirthday by Liz Braswell Go the
Distance by Jen Calonita (on sale 4/06/2021)
Working with Precious Metal Clay Tim McCreight 2000 Decribes a technique for
creating jewelry and objects using precious metal clay, a compound composed of
platinum, gold or silver, water, and an organic binder. The water and binder burn
away during firing, leaving pure metal behind.
Make Your Own Silver Jewellery Monica Weber-Butler 2021-11-30 Includes eight
separate projects with clear, easy to follow instructions with attractive
photographs accompanying each step. This book will show you how to create silver
jewellery using everyday tools, easy to obtain materials and following simple
step-by-step instructions. You will explore the amazing possibilities that the
combination of silver metal clay and traditional silversmithing techniques has to
offer, and will learn basic aspects of design in order to develop your own unique
style. You will be able to create silver pieces which capture and celebrate nature
by the inclusion of botanical details, or create graceful pieces with echoes from
history; you can create contemporary pieces or add a touch of whimsy to your
designs. Whether you favour traditional or modern designs, when you make your own
silver jewellery, the possibilities are endless. The book is full of easy to
follow projects, with photographs, detailed instructions and inspiring examples.
Working with silver has never been so easy!
Narrative Jewelry Mark Fenn 2017-10-28 Featuring 450 full-color photos and 241 of
the world's foremost narrative jewelry makers, this book showcases the best of
what today's makers, ranging from newly graduated students to the luminaries of
the jewelry world, have to offer us: jewelry that's designed to evoke a range of
thoughts and feelings. Do you have a piece of jewelry that offers a story? What
story does the jewelry we own or desire tell? Why are you attracted to some
pieces, but repelled by others? The answers unfold in this contemporary
compendium, also featuring a foreword by jewelry professor and expert Jack
Cunningham, PhD, and text by artists Jo Pond and Dauvit Alexander (The Justified
Sinner). The makers and images selected for this book are a broad representation
of the genre of narrative jewelry, and offer a fascinating look for anyone who
wears, collects, or has an interest in jewelry or design.
Mixed Metal Jewelry Workshop Mary Hettmansperger 2010 Metal clay, one of the
hottest trends in jewellery making, is combined with traditional metal forms to
create fabulous jewellery. 20 fun projects, professional instruction and a gallery
of inspirational jewellery shows jewellers and general crafters how to combine an
easy-to-work material with sheet metal, wire and other materials.
Stamped Metal Jewelry Lisa N Kelly 2010-07-27 Metal stamping is one of the hottest
trends in metal jewelry. Using purchased metal stamps and sterling silver blanks,
you can personalize your metal jewelry designs with words, textures, and creative
designs. Lisa Niven Kelly, creator of the online Beaducation workshops and
website, specializes in the technique and has been teaching stamping for more than
six years to enthusiastic students. Although stamping is a simple technique, the
right tools and skills will help you create professional and exciting results.
Stamped Metal Jewelry teaches multiple metal stamping and texturing techniques,
and the projects incorporate wirework and metalsmithing to create fabulous
necklaces, beads, charms, bracelets, cuffs, and earrings. The book opens with an
extensive section on stamping, wirework, and metalsmithing tools and techniques.
With these skills, you can begin the inspiring jewelry designs with confidence.
Nineteen projects cover a variety of techniques and designs such as creating
charms, incorporating stamped links into beaded projects, making stamped links
from flat wire and wire-wrapping them together, stamping on blanks and layering
them, riveting, texturing metal, oxidizing, and more. In addition to Lisa's
projects, the book features contributions by nationally known guest artists Tracy
Stanley, Kriss Silva, Lisa Claxton, Kate Richbourg, Janice Berkebile, and Connie
Fox.
Natural Gemstones in Metal Clay Deric Metzger Gjg Aja Ajp 2008-04-08 Gemstones and
Metal Clay is a reference guide book for your Metal Clay workshop. Inside, this
book details 107 unique natural gemstones and dozens more varieties of each. The
final verdicts on the ability to sinter in place using metal clay are outlined for
each gem in this book, plus identifying characteristics, possible enhancements,
cleaning methods, misnomers, and stability to light and chemicals for each gem as
well.This book also contains a glossary of common gemological terms. This book is
an invaluable guide written by the first major American pioneer in the field of
gemology as applied to metal clay, and is the culmination of over 3 years of hands
on experimentation, research, and many wasted gems. Deric Metzger GJG AJA AJP. PMC
Guild Certified Instructor, Member Jewelers Vigilance Committee.

components, settings, findings, attachments, 3-D forms, and textured effects. Each
technique is shown with step-by-step photography to make it easy for jewelry
makers at the advanced beginner to intermediate levels to learn the art of metal
clay, while the enclosed DVD offers the opportunity to see the author's signature
style in action. The 12 unique projects within have multiple components made from
metal clay, including clasps, chains, and settings; moveable and removable pieces;
unusual textures and patinas; and unique construction and engineering. Creative
tips on incorporating beads are also included. This handbook offers jewelry
artists the design inspiration needed to create gallery-level pieces that are
truly wearable art.
Metal Clay Jewellery Natalia Colman 2015-01-13 This gorgeous guide to metal clay
jewellery, written by jewellery designer Natalia Colman, features silver, copper
and bronze clays. The book is divided up by technique, such as 'Making connections
after firing', 'Setting stones' and 'Working with colour'. It contains 17
jewellery projects including rings, pendants, earrings, bracelets and decorative
clasps: it is thorough enough to lead a beginner through the process from start to
finish, but innovative enough to inspire even experienced jewellery makers. Many
of the projects include ideas for adapting the project or producing it in other
metals. Natalia uses the clays in often new and innovative ways, such as using
hand-drawn scratch-foam reliefs to create texture, oven-bake enamel to create
colour, and, for those who like to adapt their jewellery according to their mood,
she uses nuts and bolts to create a stunning ring with interchangeable heads. The
book also contains a reference section at the back including firing guides for a
large range of gemstones, ensuring that the reader is well-equipped to go on to
design and make exactly the kind of jewellery they want.
Metal Clay and Color Mary Wohlgemuth 2012-11-19 Metal Clay & Color explores adding
color to metal clay jewelry in novel ways. Twenty top designers are working with
all kinds of metal clay, various forms of silver, bronze, and copper, and adding
different elements to add color to the projects. The 25 projects in this book
include color with polymer clay, colored ceramics, patinas, resin, gemstones, seed
beads, enamel, and more. All techniques are presented with step-by-step
instructions and photographs. These well recognized contributors bring an eyecandy appeal to metal!
Metal Clay Magic Nana Mizushima 2012-11-19 It's as easy to use as modeling clay.
Fire it, and it turns to pure silver: It's metal clay magic! Nana Mizushima's
playful approach shows how this fantastic medium allows anyone to craft items in
silver. Features more than 25 imaginative, appealing projects for beads, earrings,
pendants, bookmarks, pet tags, little boxes, origami, and more.
Bohemian-Inspired Jewelry Lorelei Eurto 2013-02-25 Bohemian-Inspired Jewelry
showcases 50 beautiful designs that explore the rapidly growing trend of using
cords and ribbon in jewelry. Inside this colorful instruction book are clear steps
for incorporating these trendy materials into designs as well as troubleshooting
tips for finishing the ends using the right findings and how to care for materials
such as 100% silk ribbon. Bohemian-Inspired Jewelry is perfect for all levels of
jewelry makers interested in creating beautiful, hip designs. Beginner jewelry
artists will learn basic skills including, stringing, wire-wrapping, knotting, and
braiding. Advanced designers are provided with a vast range of material and design
ideas. Regardless of your skill level, you'll also learn how to feel confident
with more complicated knotting. This is the perfect instructional book for jewelry
designers interested in exploring the world of alternative materials in beaded
jewelry.
Metal Style Karen Dougherty 2013-01-25 Discover the possibilities of cold joins!
The hottest trend is cold. Cold-connection techniques are pushing the envelope of
what is possible in metal without the use of a torch or kiln. All the necessary
tools and materials--a common drill, hammer, sandpaper, wire, metal sheet--are all
readily available and affordable for almost any budget. Learn how to use rivets,
screws, and other materials to combine elements without having to deal with heat.
Master jewelry designers Robert Dancik, Connie Fox, Susan Lenart Kazmer, Tracey
Stanley, and others offer signature pieces, constructed using cold-joins.
Accompanying each project are expert tips and tricks for additional ideas and
customization. Metal Style is full of inspiration and techniques for jewelry
makers looking to ignite a creative spark in their metal jewelry without lighting
a flame.
Metal Clay And Mixed Media Jewelry Sherri Haab 2007 Metal clay starts as clay and
turns into metal. Does it get any more magical? Now it does—withMetal Clay and
Mixed Media Jewelry. Author Sherri Haab takes this compelling material, today's
hottest craft item, to the next level, brilliantly combining it with other media
ranging from the timeless to the unexpected. Ribbons, gold leaf, pottery shards,
transparent resin, polymer clay, leather, and more are used to create stunning
jewelry. Beautiful photography showcases these innovative pieces, and full stepby-step instructions make it easy to re-create them. New formulations of metal
clay and newly developed firing techniques are presented clearly so that crafters
can achieve professional results. Sophisticated enough for artists yet simple
enough for beginners,Metal Clay and Mixed Media Jewelryis the only book that
blends metal clay with such a variety of mixed media to make magic. • Follow-up to
the best-sellingArt of Metal Clay—over 35,000 copies sold! • Author has sold more
than two million books! • Metal clay is hot with crafters, artists—anyone who
wants to try alchemy
Silver Clay Keepsakes Baum Katie 2009 A step-by-step guide to making silver
jewelry at home instructs hobbyists through twenty-four projects that demonstrate
how to replicate the appearance of fine silver, providing illustrated coverage of
such gift-appropriate options as a baby spoon, a birthstone bracelet, and a Celtic
knot pendant. Original.
New Directions in Metal Clay CeCe Wire 2009 Projects: embossed bolo, bead
transformation, simple stud earrings, spiral galaxy, domino theory, hollow bead
earrings, bauhaus bold, bead ring, cherry blossoms in spring, a day at the beach
bracelet, bejeweled pendant, falling leaves, bamboo garden, autumn dragonfly,
child's cuff bracelet, golden ivy, stacked ring set, forged link necklace, simple
and elegant linked bracelet, gold and cubic zirconia ring, silver twig pin,
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